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12 July 2023 

Update on Pullman Class 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
I am writing to update you on the absence of Pullman's class teacher, Mr. Baranyai. As you know, 
he has unfortunately been absent from school in recent weeks. I can now inform you that Mr. 
Baranyai will not be returning to school before the end of term. I do apologise for this, and I am 
aware that the children would have liked to see him before they finish the year at Saltergate. As I 
am sure you will understand, these circumstances are beyond the control of the school, and we 
have tried to cover the teaching in the class as much as possible with familiar faces for the children.  
 
I would like to thank Mrs. Linfoot, Mrs. Lovatt and Mrs. Botterill for all taking on additional work, 
responsibilities and teaching to ensure that all our pupils have been looked after.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs J Hall 
Headteacher 
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